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If you know their whereabouts, please 
contact: Rosetown Detachment at (306) 
882-5700 or FAX (306) 882-5702.

Armstrong Homecoming Committee
Box 40
Armstrong, British Columbia
Armstrong City Website: armstrongbc.com/ 

homecoming2000
E-mail: home2000@junction.net.

or call Eric Hornby at (250) 546-9233, 
Marj Foster at (250) 546-6702, or 
Bonnie Hamilton at (250) 546-6702 
E-mail: bonniehamilton2000@yahoo.com

William Berezny 
9-47 R.R.
Canora, Saskatchewan 
SOA 0L0
or
John Wytrykush 
75 Victor Place 
Yorkton, Saskatchewan 
S3N 2H5

J.L. McLean 
M.D. Nelson 
WE Osatiuk 
R.B. Palmer 
WH. Preston 
R.C. Ray 
S.P. Raymond 
L.C. Sash
D.L. Schneider 
W. Schramm 
N.P. Schroeter 
D.K. Smith 
J.A.V Smith 
R.E. Sparks 
R.W Squire 
R.B. Stephens 
B.D. Steward 
D.R. Stewart 
D.M. Stieh 
G.W Taylor 
E.G. White 
R.S. Wood 
R. A. Young

B. Barbour 
J.WB. Bell 
K.E. Belyea 
L.E. Bennion 
M.G. Brettell 
A.N. Cameron 
S.N. Chadwick 
J.E. Charlton 
B.S. Cherak 
C.C. Coutts 
WB. Craig 
WB. Davison 
D.G. Ferguson 
J.R. Gilholme 
R.W. Gordon 
R.J. Kelly 
T.W Lie 
R.M. Lifton 
M.J. Linggard 
N.W Luker 
L.P. Lynch 
J.N.G.R. Marcoux 
J.E. McDonald

CRIME WORKSHOP The 1999 CISC National Organized Crime Workshop will be held 
October 4-8 at the Government Conference Centre in Ottawa. Topics will include Asian, 
Eastern European and traditional organized crime, outlaw motorcycle gangs, sexual victimi­
zation of children, contraband smuggling, organized crime in the ports, illegal gaming, high 
tech crime among others. The registration fee is $180 and includes a community dinner, the 
CISC Awards Banquet, networking sessions and a valuable delegate registration package. 
Arrangements have been made for delegates to receive discounted airfares on Canadian Air­
lines and very reasonable rates at the Les Suites Hotel and the Marriott Residence Inn. For 
further information please contact Conference Chairperson Jim Fisher at (613) 993- 
0023, or Registrar Joanne Lalonde at (613) 993-9061.

ARMSTRONG HOMECOMING 2000 is set 
for July 27-30, 2000 and the organizing 
committee is collecting names and addresses 
of former residents of Armstrong as well as 
former RCMP members who served there to 
invite them to attend. For more information 
please contact:

For further information, or to obtain an infor­
mation package, please contact Cst. Bill 
Casault at: (250) 638-7400.

ST. JOSEPH COLLEGE in Yorkton, Saskat­
chewan, will be holding a reunion August 18- 
20, 2000, for students and graduates who 
attended the school between 1919 and 1973. 
Many former students are believed to have 
been RCMP members and organizers 
need help in locating those who attended 
St. Joseph’s. Please contact:

ROSETOWN AND DISTRICT HOME- 
COMING Organizers are planning a giant 
homecoming celebration, July 14-16, 2000, 
and need help in locating the following 
RCMP members who were stationed at Rose­
town Detachment (Saskatchewan):
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